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May 19, 2020

RE: Horton Emergency Vehicles change in Dealer for the State of Florida

To Whom it may Concern:

On May 1, 2020, ETR. L.L.C became the new Horton Emergency Vehicle dealer for the state of Florida
and cancelling REV RTC d/b/a Hall-Mark RTC effective end of day on April 30, 2020.

Please use this letter as needed for this change.

If you need anything additional, please feel free to reach out to me.

Best Regards,
oo Midol]

Dave Marshall

Brand Manager

3800 McDowell Road
Grove City, OH 43123



